
11/09/23 
Lincoln News 

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools 

Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360 
 

Food, Fun and a Flick- November 17 
We will be showing the Little Mermaid (in the multipurpose room) and Mario (in the Gym). Doors Open 

at 6:00pm with movies starting at 6:30pm. The entry doors will lock at 6:40pm so please be on time. 

Please bring your own seating—blankets, bean bags, lawn chairs, etc. There will be concessions for sale 

to snack on during the movie. Everything will be $1. Cash only. Lincoln Merchandise will also be for sale. 

Items range in price from $15-$40. This will also be cash only. This is a family event. An adult MUST 

attend with children. 

Chix Gear Online Store – Open Now through November 30 
Lincoln Elementary is partnering with Zeeland East High School to offer an online store for purchasing 

Chix gear. There are children and adult sizes available. Great idea for Christmas gifts for the Chix Fans in 

your life. When checking out, choose “Pick Up” option and the order will be delivered to Lincoln. Click 

here to go to the website to place your order. 

Bittersweet Ski Club 
Bittersweet Ski Club Cards are here and ready to be purchased! As soon as you turn in your completed 

form and payment to the office, we will be able to get you your discount cards! Remember these cards 

are available to everyone, so tell your friends and grab a form from the office. All forms and payment 

are due by December 15. 

Cold Weather and Winter Gear 
As we continue to get closer to winter, please ensure that students come to school with the proper 

warm attire (coats, hats, gloves/mittens, boots). Each day, students will be outside for a minimum of 30-

45 minutes and preparing for this time with the right clothing is important. If you are in need of anything 

related to winter gear, please feel free to reach out to Mr. Roon. 


